
Dear << Test First Name >>,

Thank you for purchasing  Dr. Del's Practical Math Program.

If you bought this program for another student than yourself, read on.

During the checkout process, you were asked to provide the names and email 

addresses (if different from your email address) of your students who will be using

this Practical Math Program.. 

If you missed this step, please respond to this email and let us know this 

important information so that we may add your students to the plan and they can 

begin as soon as possible. 

Then we will email your student's login as soon as possible. 

If you entered this information during the checkout process... Thanks! 

We look forward to working with you!

Please Email me with any technical questions;

For Math questions you may go to the Forum and ask questions.

You will be receiving a series of emails from Dr. Del I think you will enjoy.

 Kind regards,

Debbie Goodman

Program Director

Triad Math Inc.

812-355-3030 ext 402

dgoodman@triadmathinc.com

mailto:dgoodman@triadmathinc.com

